
Page 1 of 1 

SURVEY OPEN HOUSE 
EAGLE HARBOR TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

August 8. 2024 
 

 
The Planning Commission held an Open House on August 8 th from 5 to7 p.m. with the goal of taking 
input on the Master Plan.  
Planning Commission Members in attendance: Laura Bonde, Jeane Olson, Anthony Carter and Tom 
Healy.  
Consultant Patrick Coleman was also present. 
The event was publicized in the paper, on Facebook and the community 
bulletin boards. Seventeen people attended. Preliminary survey results were available for folks to review, 
along with current land use maps, and refreshment provided. 
The Planning Commission’s next meeting is scheduled for 5 September 2024 at 1 p.m. 
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